
Asphalt  and  concrete  work
completed on Adams Ave.
The Public Services Department recently completed a two-inch
grind of the roadway pavement on Adams Avenue from Fairview
Road to Peterson Place and overlaid a new rubberized asphalt
pavement.

Grinding  and  the  construction  of  3,400  tons  of  asphalt
rubberized hot mix to create a new two-inch surface layer was
completed late April.

Work was coordinated with the Orange Coast College Programs,
Swap Meet, local temporary Fire Station, adjacent residents’
and businesses. Prior to this work, CJ Concrete Construction
was contracted to remove and replace damaged curbs, gutters,
sidewalks, and wheelchair ramps along this segment of Adams
Ave.

Final construction activities including utility adjustments,
lane and traffic legend striping, and traffic loop detectors
were completed last week.
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